
Dear Council,



We, the undersigned residents of Whitebirch, represented by the Breezy Point 
Neighborhood Alliance, are writing to formally request the removal of holes 4-12 from the 
proposed disc golf expansion within our community.



We appreciate the significance of recreational activities and outdoor enjoyment in our 
community, and we wholeheartedly support responsible and well-planned development. 
However, we believe that the expansion has introduced activities and behaviors that are 
not suitable for a residential neighborhood with families, especially those with young 
children. The holes in question, 4-12, are those located in closest proximity to our homes.



In unity, we kindly request that the City Council remove these holes from the disc golf 
expansion project. This decision will not only help preserve the peaceful nature of our 
neighborhood but also demonstrate the Council's commitment to valuing the opinions 
and concerns of its residents.



We extend our gratitude for your time and consideration of our request. We sincerely 
hope for a positive resolution to what has undoubtedly been a challenging situation for all 
involved.



Sincerely,


P.O. Box 563

Breezy Point, MN

hello@bpneighborhoodalliance.org


Alex & Brandi Berg

31619 Green Scene Dr


Jonathan & Tracy Kurten

31709 Green Scene Dr




Jason & Toni Nelson

31769 Green Scene Dr


Jesse Hanson

31835 Green Scene Dr


Bill & Lisa Toft

31877 Green Scene Dr


Jane Ahlstrom

31897 Green Scene Dr


John & Amanda Sigler

31916 Blue Ridge Dr


Timothy & Jessica Olsen

31908 Blue Ridge Dr


Timothy & Suzanne Skare

7531 Winter Trail


Brian & Valarie Wallin

31894 Blue Ridge Dr



